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LTCCP "Message from the Chairman" (draft) 

1. Purpose 

To present the draft “Message from the Chairman” for the final LTCCP. 

2. Significance of the decision 

The matters for decision in this report do not trigger the significance policy of 
the Council or otherwise trigger section 76(3)(b) of the Local Government Act 
2002. 

3. Background 

As the contents of the Message from the Chairman for the final LTCCP was 
the subject of discussion at the Policy, Finance and Strategy meeting on 1 June 
2006, I thought it appropriate that I presented a draft to this meeting of the 
Planning and Monitoring Subcommittee. 

4. Comment 

The final LTTCP is scheduled to go to the auditors by Friday 16th June, 
showing changes from the proposed document.  Council will approve the final 
LTCCP on Thursday, 29 June. 

5. Communication 

No communication is necessary at this stage. 

6. Recommendations 

That the Subcommittee: 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Supports the “Message from the Chairman” for the final 2006-16 
LTCCP. 
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